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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No. 601/2016 

 

Date: 26th October 2016 

 

Best Wishes for 1
st
 Princess at the Miss International 

The Minister for Culture, the Media, Youth and Sport, the Hon Steven Linares has sent a 
message of best wishes on behalf of everyone in Gibraltar to Miss Gibraltar’s 1st Princess, 

Joseanne Bear participating at the Miss International Pageant Finals taking place in Japan 

this coming Thursday 27th October 2016.  

The text of the message reads as follows: - 

“On behalf of everyone in Gibraltar I wish you the very best of luck for Thursday’s Miss 

International Pageant.  Everyone back home is extremely proud of you”. 

Joseanne is thoroughly enjoying being involved in learning the culture and traditions in 
Japan alongside the rest of the contestants. Through her Journey Joseanne has taken part in 

the Japanese Traditional Dance, The National Costume Show and visited different cultural 

sites in Japan and attending gala dinners hosted for all the contestants.  

To follow her journey, Joseanne is currently working with the Miss Gibraltar Office where 

she will be blogging on Facebook about the pageant and uploading her page with photos.  

The Miss Gibraltar Offices encourages the general public to follow Joseanne’s journey on 

facebook.com/MissInternationalGibraltar and   facebook.com/MissGIbraltar 

 
 


